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The NSEA Instruction and Professional Development Committee has been meeting virtually and in-person 

over the last two years. 

We had a successful Virtual NSEA Summer Leadership Conference in 2023. 

The committee applied for a grant from NEA but did not receive funding. We will continue to apply for grants to 

fund instruction and professional development opportunities in our association. 

We offered two NEA Blended Learning opportunities in the Spring semester of 2024 for Northern Nevada 

associations. Although the course was advertised to all associations in the north, only WEA members 

participated.  We plan to offer state-wide opportunities next school year. 

The IPD Committee is currently making plans for our NSEA Leadership Conference in 2025! 
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LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE 

April 4-6, 2025     
Organizing     Governance and Leadership 

      Strategy and Fiscal Health      Leading our Professions 

            Advocacy      Social Emotional Intelligence 

                  Communication 

  

 


